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TO: 	Great Lakes United Members 

FROM: 	GLU Nominating Committee - John Jackson (Chair), Gayle 
Coyer, Bill Hawkins, Bruce Hyer and Camilla Smith 

DATE: 	January 4, 1994 

RE: 	Call for Nominations 

Enclosed is a list of Officers and Directors of Great Lakes United 
whose terms expire as of GLU's May 1994 Annual Meeting. This list 
indicates whether they are eligible for re-election and whether they 
have decided to run again for the same position. 

Positions open for nominations are: 

• All Five Officers: President, Vice President, Secretary, U.S. 
Treasurer, Canadian Treasurer 

• Three Regional Directors: Lake Superior, Lake Michigan, Lake 
Ontario 

• Five Directors at Large: This includes three Canadian positions 
and two U.S. positions. At least one of the three Canadian 
positions must be filled by a resident of the province of 
Quebec. 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

All members of Great Lakes United are invited to submit nominations 
for any position open for election. If you wish to submit a 
nomination, please ascertain first whether the potential candidate is 
able and willing to serve on GLU's Board of Directors. All nominees 
must be members of a member group of Great Lakes United. Please 
submit nominations in writing to the chair of the nominating 
committee and be sure to include the candidate's address, home and 
work phone numbers, GLU member group, and a brief description of the 
candidate explaining why you feel he or she would make a good GLU 
director. 

Great Lakes United is looking for candidates who believe in the goals 
and principles of GLU and who will be active and dedicated in 
carrying out its work. This includes a commitment to attend Board 
meetings and to serve on GLU committees and task forces. All 
officers hold one-year terms; all directors hold two-year terms. 

All nominations should be received by John Jackson, not later than 
March 1st, by mail at 17 Major Street, Kitchener, Ontario N2H 4111 or 
by fax at (519)744-1546. 

Additional nominations can be made from the floor at 11:45 a.m. on 
May 14 at the Annual Meeting in Buffalo. 
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Great Lakes United Board of Directors 
Positions Open for Election in 1994 

OFFICERS: 

President: Dick Kubiak*** 

Vice President: Sarah Miller**** 

Secretary: Kathy Bero** 

U.S. Treasurer: Fred Brown*** 

Canadian Treasurer: Jeanne Jabanoski* 

DIRECTORS: 

Lake Michigan: Bill Neuhaus** 

Lake Ontario: Paul Muldoon**** 

Lake Superior: Scot Stewart* 

DIRECTORS-AT-LARGE 

Canadian: Chris Clark*** 

Canadian: Yves Corriveau** 

Canadian: Bruce Walker** 

U.S.: Brett Hulsey*** 

U.S.: Pat Lupo* 

Incumbent cannot run for this position again because GLU by-laws 
say a person can only hold the same position for three 
consecutive terms. 

* * 	Incumbent has announced intention to run for same position 
again. 

* * * Incumbent has decided not to run for the same position again. 

Incumbent has not decided whether to run for the same position 
again. 
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